The City of Pelham

MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING

February 17,2022 — 3:00 p.m. — Council Chambers
PRESENT:

Interim City Manager, Stephen Collier
City Clerk, Lisa Austin

Interim City Manager Stephen Collier stated that the purpose of the Public Hearing was the
Project Completion of CDBG project 18p-x-101-2-6084. The following activities were
completed: Southeast Pelham Sewer System Improvements, benefiting 211 residents. The
purpose of this hearing is to inform citizens of the availability of the final quarterly report, to
review project accomplishments, and to receive citizens comments.

No one from the public attended the meeting.

The meeting was closed at 3:30 P.M.
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